Jefferson Conservation Commission
Minutes
15 July 2024

1. The Meeting was Called to Order at 7 p.m. without a quorum. Nancy Decourcey and
David Govatski attended. Charles Muller and Jamie Savage were excused due to travel.
We did not vote on any issue because we lacked a quorum.

2. Charles emailed us an update on the annual conservation easement inspection and

report that was sent to the NH LCIP office.

The solar power project is underway, and we observed progress.

We reviewed several building permits, and no wetland issues were noted.

With no other new business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.

The next meeting will be on Tuesday, 20 August 2024,
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David Govatski prepared these minutes.
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